From: marjorie stock |

Sent: October 28, 2019 11:45 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Re:Bill 213

Dear Gordon Wilson,

Please be advised that the release of salt brine, a deleterious substance,

contravenes the Federal Fisheries Act and is harmful to ecosystem sustainability. Sustainability is the Goal of the N.S.
Legislature as decided by voters and stakeholders.

No permits may be granted to Alta Gas for these specific reasons.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Marjorie Stock

Sent from Outlook





